From: Melissa Campbell-Langdell

To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: TRUTH Forum October 11
Date: Saturday, October 8, 2022 2:24:31 PM

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to
report it or forward the message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

Dear Ventura County Board of Supervisors,

Please direct our Ventura County Sheriff to end all voluntary assistance to ICE. Of course they
can follow what is legally required, however the immigrant families in our midst will feel
much safer knowing there is not active collaboration (or what is perceived as such) with
immigration and customs enforcement happening in our community.

Thank you so much,

Melissa Campbell-Langdell

resident of Oxnard CA

The Rev. Melissa Campbell-Langdell
Rector, All Saints/ Todos los Santos, Oxnard
805.890.3468
revmelissalangdell@gmail.com
http://fullyaliveingod.blogspot.com/

pronouns: she/her/hers


mailto:revmelissalangdell@gmail.com
mailto:ClerkoftheBoard@ventura.org
mailto:revmelissalangdell@gmail.com
https://url.avanan.click/v2/___http://fullyaliveingod.blogspot.com/___.YXAzOnZlbnR1cmE6YTpvOjI4OWM1MGU1MzUyOGMzNjJlYTZkM2I3NTQ2OTUwYzkwOjY6YWFmYTphYmJiNWZlMDRmOTI3MzljNjI2OTI1ZmY5YTc0YzkxYWIzNzQ3NzliZGY1ODlhYjBmNDUzZjFjNjZhYWZjYzVjOmg6VA

